
From: Marleah Llewellyn [mailto:marleah.llewellyn@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 4:25 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Protest against having the bike path running 
 
I protest the bike path crossing Riverhouse Condos 
It would take up our property and bring unwanted 
people on our property.  It will not be safe for us. 
 
Please stop the bike path!!!! 
 
Thank you 
Marleah Llewellyn 
601 N Tomahawk Is. Dr. 
Portland, OR  97217 
--  
 
  
Marleah Llewellyn 
Home:  503.223.3639 
Cell:     503.309.8014 
MarleahLlewellyn@gmail.com 


